
From: Cynthia Greene  
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 12:50 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green proposal 
 
Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission, thanks for taking my input. As a resident on Pontiac Trail 
I am vehemently opposed to this proposal. For one reason, the traffic flow on Pontiac Trail is 
already overburdened, and the other is that this will not truly be affordable housing don’t kid 
yourselves. This is for “students?”  It isn’t anywhere near main campus and not really “near” 
North Campus either. Please consider this for what it is—a grab for money, a wolf in sheep’s 
clothes. And further I don’t really believe that we need more housing. Let the University work on 
their housing needs. Thanks  
 
-Cynthia Greene 
2381 Arrowwood Tr 
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